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Comments: I am a resident of Teton County for 2 years now. I am extremely horrified by the prospect of an

expansion of Grand Targhee resort into  or near Teton Canyon. I encounter wildlife there every time I hike in the

canyon. This development will disrupt the wild populations there to an immeasureable degree. 

This is public land, and those of us who respect nature and its animal communities believe it is unconscionable to

even consider expanding the resort in this direction. 

In addition, Targhee has a wonderful spread of lifts all along the bottom of the hills and never seems to have a

substantial back up in the lift lines. Therefore, this development is totally unnecessary, destructive and only

serves to line the pockets of developers. Protect our wildlife and wildlands!


